

PERMANENT MISSION
OF THE REPUBLIC OF SERBIA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS
AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL
ORGANIZATIONS

21st Session of the Working Group for UPR Interactive Dialogue on Report of **Turkey** 

Mr. President,

Serbia welcomes the high level delegation of Turkey and we thank them for the presentation of their National report.

We note the efforts by Turkey for following-up with the recommendations from its first UPR cycle in 2010 with regard to strengthening gender equality. In this respect, Serbia would like to encourage Turkey to continue their national efforts to fight for gender equality in social, political and economic spheres of influence. We would therefore like to recommend to Turkey to implement a national plan of action that would abolish discrimination against women, which is fostered by gender inequality.

We wish Turkey all success in fulfilling its recommendations.

(Aleksandar Tomic)